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Say hello to 
Sharon Malone,  
your  
Community 
Housing  
Officer

0300 5000 600

07912 242324

sharon.malone@connecthousing.org.uk

205 Roundhay Road 
Leeds 
LS8 4HS

 I visit your area 
regularly to find out  
what is important to you 
and your community, as 
well as carry out home 
visits, discuss tenancy 
matters and help with 
estate inspections.

The Community Housing 
Officers are part of our 
Neighbourly Places Team, 
that supports local areas to 
solve problems themselves 
and create places where 
people want to live.

Here to help

Get in touch



Neighbourhoods Plan 
Leeds West
My plans in your area are created in response to the conversations I 
am having with the communities and people I meet.

Projects I am working on:

Who I am working with:

Other activities in the neighbourhoods I am keeping in touch with:



At Connect we have a Neighbourly Places Strategy which 
aims to build desirable, safe, neighbourly places. We do 
this through forming relationships and supporting people 
so that they can create for themselves the lives and 
neighbourhoods where people can put down roots. 

The Community Housing Officers have been working with you to develop 
neighbourhood plans that focus on what is important to you. We look 
forward to continuing our work to create projects in your area. 

Leeds West

0300 5000 600
www.connecthousing.org.uk 

/ConnectHousing

@ConnectHousing


	Text2: The projects above are all big projects which require community champions and residents to take forward. I want to engage with residents, colleagues within Connect, and partner agencies including Leeds City Council to bring about improvements. 


	Text1: Raynville Street
A successful project has been in place since 2019 with a small patch of unused land.  With the help of residents, CRF funding and Groundwork Leeds a low level maintenance garden was created and the newly formed Residents Group made a successful application to Tesco Community Fund for more resources to support their community initiatives.  In August 2019 a community event was held to bring people together and to  ‘Get to know your Neighbour’ and residents had hoped to build on this further this year with more neigbourhood events and then lockdown happened!  

Borrowdale Crescent 
A Community Facebook Group was set up to reach out to those who may need help and assistance during current health crisis.  It is proving very successful with the members list growing each day- when restrictions begin to ease, plans will be put in place to go forward and develop a Community Group.

Highfield Court
I will be exploring with residents how they can make better use a small enclosed drying area and to make it a more enjoyable space for residents to use moving forward once restrictions are lifted and I can engage with residents face to face.


	Text3: With lockdown restrictions, I have not been able to visit or speak to residents face to face but hopefully soon I will be in neighbourhoods again and talking to residents.  It has been good to keep in touch with you over the phone and hopefully we will be meeting again soon. 


